
From: Bettie Lu Lancaster [mailto:bettielulancaster@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 5:39 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect the Buffalo River 

 

One of the most wonderful things about Arkansas is the Buffalo River.  I moved to Arkansas 

when the citizens were working to preserve it's free flowing nature and succeeded in getting it 

preserved as a National Park.  My family enjoyed many canoe trips on the Buffalo, and my son, 

who lives in Oregon, brings his children to float the Buffalo. Other friends have traveled from 

other states to join us on the river. 

 

Please do not allow this water to be contaminated by hog farms!  It happened in North Carolina 

and they thought they had adequate protection of their streams. Large scale animal feeding 

operations do not belong anywhere near the Buffalo or its tributaries.  

 

Please save the Buffalo, and all our wild and scenic rivers. 

 

Bettie Lu Lancaster 

Fayetteville, Arkansas 

 


